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Library honored for budget principles
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The Pueblo City-County Library District recently received the distinguished budget presentation award 
from the Government Finance Officers Association of the United States and Canada. 

 The district was among 1,250 organizations honored but the only government agency in Pueblo County 
to be honored by the group. 

The award was based on the way the district’s 2011 budget, developed by Chris Brogan, chief financial 
officer, “displayed a commitment to meeting the highest principles of governmental budgeting.” 

The award is given to governmental entities that apply for the recognition and demonstrate they are 
striving to improve the quality of budgeting and providing an excellent example for other governments 
throughout North America. 

— John Norton 
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